
January 5,2017

LEGAL DEPARTMENT

City of La Crosse, Sixth Floor City Hall
400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse, Wl 54601

Ph: 608.789.7511 Fax: 608.789.7390

Email: attorney@cityoflacrosse.org

Stephen F. Matty
City Attorney

Krista A. Gallager
Deputy City Attorney

Paul M. Fredrickson

Assistant City Attorney

Ms. Patricia Villegas
Associate Permit Manager
Jones Lang LaSalle Americans Inc
4300 Amon Carter Blvd #100

Fort Worth TX76155

RE: Pipeline Licenses - City of La Crosse

Dear Ms. Villegas:

Please find enclosed a fully executed Agreement to Amend and Restate Pipeline
Licenses. Thank you for your assistance in resolving this matter.

Ifyou have any questions, please let me know.

Very truly yours,

r

jddenhagen 6Brenda Buddenhagen
Paralegal

Enclosure

CC: Charlene Beals - Boardman & Clark LLP
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